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Art Room Update

WHAT HAVE WE
BEEN WORKING ON?

QUESTIONS? EMAIL PULLENK@DANSVILLECSD.ORG

K

4PK students have been learning the

basics of printmaking - making styrofoam

plates, coloring them with marker then

“magically” making the marker jump onto

a piece of paper! K students spent some

time looking at different pieces of art to

notice similarities and differences - then

made two pictures of their own to

compare! Students in grades 1 and 2 have

been continuing to weave, but are now

able to use string and yarn to make their

creations! 1st grade students have been

learning about color families to make their

weavings stand out! 2nd grade students

have been creating a bookmark that they

will be able to use once finished! 2nd

grade students also spent some time

experimenting with materials while

listening to music to try and create

artwork the way Vassily Kandinsky did!

GRADE

1


